
 

 

 
 
 
No. 002/25 
 
8th January 2025 
 
 
 
TO: ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
CWU CONSOLIDATED ACCOUNTS 2023 
 
The purpose of the LTB is to inform Branches that further to LTB 390/24 dated 13th December 2024 which 
invited questions to the 2023 CWU Accounts, that at the closing time for questions to be submitted, 2nd 
January 2025 at 12 noon, no questions have been received. 
 
Accordingly, there are no answers to be sent to Branches on this matter. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General 
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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